Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Cherie MCcaulou [CMccaulou@waterboards.ca.gov]
Sent: Friday, October 28, 2011 10:53 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Re: Pending closure for 505 Paloma Road, Sunol

Jerry - The Regional Water Board has no objection to the ACEH's recommendation for case closure for 505 Paloma
Road, Sunol. Thank you for the notification. Have a good day.

Sincerely,

Cherie McCaulou

Engineering Geologist

San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board
cmccaulou@waterboards.ca.gov

510-622-2342

>>> "Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health" <jerry.wickham@acgov.org> 10/27/2011 6:31 PM >>>
Hi Cherie,

This email provides notification of pending closure for ACEH case RO0340, 505 Paloma Road, Sunol.

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org




